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Events coming up this 

year: 

AGM: Weds 13TH 

OCTOBER, 8pm,   

The Bird in Hand. 

EVERYONE IS 

WELCOME!  

Tidy up Day 

Bonfire night cake stall 

Design your own Christmas 

cards (Rudolph cards) 

Other ways to support 

us: 

 

 

 

 What do we do? 

The main function of our Friends of Wreningham School PTA team is to support 

the school by raising as much money as we can to enhance, enrich and 

improve learning experiences and facilities for the children. Our aim is to bring 

the school community and home closer together for our parents to be more 

involved in the life of their chosen school. Lastly, we’re here for the simple 

reason that we want to get together socially (as much as COVID can allow us at 

the moment!), meet new people and have fun!  

Ways we have raised money 

 Cake sales 

 Easter trails 

 Christmas events 

 Summer fairs  

 Film nights 

A few examples of how we have supported the 

school with the money we have raised:  

 The new school running track 

 Supporting library events 

 Donating to WildWrens Eco club 

 Part funding new P.E. hoodies 

 

To keep up to date with all the latest news and info, keep a lookout in the 

school newsletter or if you are on Facebook, join our group! (All new members 

are required to answer a question before being accepted to keep the group 

safe.) 

 

If you are interested in joining the FOWS, please get in touch via email: 

friendsofwreninghamschool@gmail.com 



   
 

   

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


